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Christmas Plays
Preparation for the Christmas Plays are well underway and 

the children and teachers are busy rehearsing.

Photo’s and DVD’s will be available to purchase at the plays 
as well as raffle tickets to win our lovely Christmas Hampers.

We have managed to arrange the filming of the plays, 
however we still need somebody to burn them to DVD and 
duplicate them.  Ideally it would need to be a parent due to 

GDPR protocol.  Would you be able to help?  If so, please get 
in touch with one of the committee or the school office who 
will pass the message on.  This is vitally important to enable 

us to sell the DVD’s to parents.  

Your help would be greatly appreciated!

Secret Santa
Unfortunately, this year it has been decided that we will not 
continue with the Secret Santa.  Although it is a great idea 
that we are sure the children would find great fun, we really 
do need more time to organise this and so we hope to run 

this next year. 

Next PTA Meeting
27th January 2020, 6pm at The Malt Shovel, Barkby 

The next next meeting will be held at The Malt Shovel, 
Barkby.  It is a great chance to meet new parents, give 

feedback on events run by the PTA, discuss upcoming events 
and to put forward any fundraising ideas you may have.

See you there!

For your information, the Minutes of the last PTA meeting 
are attached to this newsletter.
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Dates for your 
Diary 

Wednesday 20th 
November 

Stir the Pudding Service, 
9.00am 

Wednesday 11th 
December 

Christmas Service, 9.00am 

Wednesday 11th 
December 

Class 2 Sprout Picking 

Friday 13th December 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Monday 16th December 

Class 3 Play, 6.00pm 

Tuesday 17th December 

Class 1 & 2 Play, 2.00pm and 
6.00pm 

Wednesday 18th 
December 

Whole School Panto Visit 

Thursday 19th December 

KS2 Christmas Party 

Friday 20th December 

KS1 Christmas Party 

Friday 20th December 

End of Term - School closes 
for Christmas
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Easyfundraising
Please remember to use easyfundraising when you do your Christmas shopping this year.

4,000 shops and sites will donate to Barkby Pochin School PTA for FREE when you use 
easyfundraising to shop with them. This means you can raise donations for us when you buy anything 
from decorations and festive food shopping to gifts like toys, jewellery, tech, experiences and more!

These donations really help us and all you have to do is use easyfundraising when you’re ordering the 
things you’ll be buying anyway.

Also, it’s almost time for the easyfundraising Advent Calendar! WIN £500 worth of prizes for yourself 
and donations for Barkby Pochin School PTA EVERY DAY! Plus, be in with the chance to WIN 
£10,000 in donations and prizes courtesy of John Lewis & Partners on Christmas Day. If you want to 

find out more, visit: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/advent-calendar/

We’d really appreciate your help so register to support us at: https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/
causes/barkbypochinpta/

Stay Informed
Please continue to check the PTA page link on the school website http://www.pochin.leics.sch.uk/

pta.htm and like our Facebook page ‘Pochin School PTA’ for updates.  Once again, please don’t 
hesitate to contact any of the committee with any queries, questions or ideas you may have.

Thank you for your continued support!
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